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CARLE PLACE, NY (January 15, 2021) - State Senator Anna M. Kaplan (D-Great Neck) issued

the following statement today following news that the National Rifle Association would be

filing for bankruptcy and relocating its headquarters from New York to Texas amid a lawsuit

filed by the state's intrepid Attorney General Letitia James:

Senator Anna M. Kaplan said “Good riddance!"
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